
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Voices of Hope for Aphasia 
November 2018 

Registration is required for all sessions.  
Please call 727.249.1953 or email info@vohaphasia.org 

 

www.vohaphas ia.org  

 Happy Birthday to Nancy H. (Nov 2nd) and Ann E. (Nov. 20th)  



 

 

  

 

First Friday Lunch – Nov. 2nd 11:30am 
• Join us for a fun time at lunch! 
• Location: Breakroom Bar & Grill 

13575 58th St. North 
Clearwater, FL 33760 

Look what we’ve been up to! 

Work Out Your Words – Nov. 9th 10:30am 

• Project BRIDGE Conference 
o First-ever collaboration between researchers,  

clinicians, people with aphasia and family 
o Partnership between Voices of Hope and USFSP 
o 100 people in attendance from all over the country 
o 10 research topics selected à 10 teams  
o Thank you, Dr. Jackie Hinckley!! 

 

• Field Trip to Ringling Circus Museum 
 

• Book Club 
o We started a new book, The BFG by Roald Dahl. 
o Did you know Roald Dahl’s wife had aphasia? 

 

• Conversation Clubs 
o We talked about: 

§ Hurricanes 
§ Voting 
§ Family and more 

 

• Second Video Chat with people with aphasia 

November 2018 Newsletter 

• Combine exercise and words! 
• Aphasia groups across the US connect via web chat 
• Hosted by Lingraphica 
• Join us in St. Pete or Dunedin 

o St. Pete at Mirror Lake Library across the street from the 
Sunshine Center 

o Dunedin at the Hale Center 
 


